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To convey the giving spirit of our dedicated public servants, we have initiated the collection for our 
Christmas Bicycle Program under care of our Courthouse Division. The newly appointed Community 
Service Officer and Public Information Officer were on hand, this week, to receive the program's first 
gift… A brand new bicycle, donated by the 2013 Hall County Sheriff's Office Citizens' Academy! 
 
Sheriff Gerald Couch, along with all of your friends at the Hall County Sheriff's Office, would like to 
challenge our partners within the community to join us by contributing to the Christmas Bicycle 
Program. Again, we have teamed with the caring crew at Walmart of Gainesville to provide bikes to the 
less fortunate children in our community who may otherwise “go without” this Christmas. Each one of 
the bicycles in our program will be accompanied by a helmet for safety, as well as another small gift. 
 
To make a monetary donation and get further information on the Christmas Bicycle Program, please 
contact Captain Chris Matthews of Hall County Sheriff's Office Courthouse Division at (770)531-7095. 
Thank you for your consideration. We wish you, and your family, a very happy Holiday Season! 


